Board Meeting minutes November 30, 2010
All board members present, except for Dale Nordstrom.  Several guests were in attendance.
Meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Minutes from the November 16, 2010 meeting were reviewed and approved.
A few people still owe money for raffle tickets.  Contact will be made with these people for payment.
Discussion was held about track vehicles.
Demo Derby at Motor Magic was discussed.  Further discussion will be held on this issue at future meetings.
The website is still being worked on to get it updated.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion was held about free children’s tickets to be given out at schools, etc.  Discussion also held about season passes and family passes.
Discussion held about the possibility of hiring someone to help in the summer during race season.
Wild about Wheels event was discussed.  
Next meeting will be December 14, 2010.  Meeting adjourned at 9:14 pm.

